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Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis

Mey 3, 19U5.

Dear Adbe:

This is a somewhat belated but no
leas sincere note to axpress the appreciation
of all of the Board, including myself, for
the able asaistance you provided during the
hearings and on the Senate floor in comnneotion
with the passage by the Senate of the bill an
gold reserve rogquircments.

Your own interest and thorough grasp
of the matter wore partioularly helpful in
bringing about passage of the msasure in an
entirely satisfactory form.

With kindest personal regards,

S8incerely yours,

The Honorable Abs Murdock,
United States Senate,
Washington 5’ D. C.





